
 

Swimming Gala – St Faith’s v King’s Ely 
 
 
We enjoyed the warm sunshine on Monday as a large team of swimmers took part in a gala 
against King’s Ely in their outdoor pool. There were numerous personal best times achieved, 
and both age groups swam to victory convincingly.  Well done team. 
 
U10-U11 King’s 109 St Faith’s 154 
U12-U13 King’s 95 St Faith’s 146  
 
Many thanks to the numerous parents who came to support.  We are looking forward to our 
last gala of the year against Bedford School at The Leys this coming Tuesday 24th May. 
 
 
Mrs Critchley 
Year 8 Tutor and Teacher of Humanities and Sport 
 


